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Strategic impact  

Planning applications carry implications for the continuity of the public rights of way 
network in Norfolk  

 
Executive summary 

Two officers from the Green Infrastructure Team at NCC Environment team will attend the 
meeting to introduce themselves to the NLAF.  These are new roles at NCC and the 
officers’ remit includes working with district planning authorities to scrutinise planning 
applications for issues that affect public rights of way to ensure that any problems are 
identified and tackled at the outset through the planning process.  The officers will also 
work on major infrastructure projects that impact on public rights of way and will develop a 
protocol (and provide sufficient detail about individual schemes) to allow the NLAF to 
make timely comments / provide advice on appropriate applications/projects.  

 

Recommendations: That the NLAF notes the remit of the new officers who will 
develop a protocol to permit greater involvement by the NLAF with filtered planning 
applications involving public rights of way (see also Major Infrastructure Projects 
report). 

 

1.  Proposal (or options)  

1.1.  Please see executive summary 

2.  Evidence 

2.1.  Please see executive summary.  Please note that this report relates to the Major 
Infrastructure Projects report brought to this meeting. 

3.  Financial Implications 

3.1.  None as a result of this report 

4.  Issues, risks and innovation 

4.1.  None as a result of this report 

5.  Background 

5.1.  Please see executive summary and Major Infrastructure Projects report.  

 

Officer Contact 
If you have any questions about matters contained in this paper or want to see copies of 
any assessments, eg equality impact assessment, please get in touch with:  
 

Officer name : Gemma Harrison 

 

Tel No. : 01603 223621 

 

Email address : Gemma.harrison@norfolk.gov.uk  

mailto:Gemma.harrison@norfolk.gov.uk


Officer name : Michelle Sergeant Tel No. : 01603 222394 

Email address : Michelle.sergeant@norfolk.gov.uk 

 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please 
contact 0344 800 8020 or 0344 800 8011 
(textphone) and we will do our best to help. 
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